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From: Mike Kohn
To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: New Police Chief
Date: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 11:16:38 AM

You don't often get email from yellowlabone@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

Why is our Interim Police Chief (John Patterson) not given preference over an unseasoned
Female Officer (Stephanie Drescher) and a new Dane County African American Police
Officer (Steven Johnson)?

Sincerely,
Mike Kohn DVM
Petinary Clinic Owner Since July 1981
Dane County Resident Since September 1980
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